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In Memoriam

Robert Milo Stollard, PLS
September 26th, 1929 to April 7th, 2010

Robert "Bob" died peacefully on April 7th 2010. Bob was born in Omaha, Nebraska on September 26th 
1929. He married Ida Louise Graves on August 5, 1951 and they moved to Colorado Springs in 
August, 1952.  Bob continued his education in Land Surveying and received his Certificate of 
Registration in Wyoming in 1957 and then in Colorado in 1958. 
In April 1962 they moved to Denver and he worked for J. W. Williams Engineering and Associates 
until 1974. He received his Bachelor of Science at the University of Colorado in 1973 and became a 
teacher from 1974 to 1976. Bob worked for Hutchinson Homes, doing surveying from 1976 to 1981. 
In 1982 he worked for the Jefferson County Mapping

Department and retired in 1996. Bob served on the PLSC board of directors and was a former president of the PLSC. He 
loved going to conferences to be with close friends and to learn and share with fellow surveyors.  
More recently, he enjoyed many years of doing missionary work for his church.  He assisted refugee families from Burma, 
Bosnia and the Congo, helping them find housing and medical care. He hosted foreign students at his home, enjoyed his 
Kiwanis group and delivered meals on wheels. 
Bob leaves behind his loving children Dale Stollard, Durwin (Diane) Stollard and Deanna (Steve) McKay, grandchildren, 
Amberlee Stollard, Shawn and Christa McKay and sister Shirley (Dick) Beck and first cousin Lucy (Tom) Murch and Sharon 
(Dave) Weddle.
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